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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Harvest Festival 

 Christmas Art 

work 

 Learning Zone 

 Photographs 

 Open afternoon 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Coffee morning 9am 

Wed 17th Oct 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

 

Thurs 18th October 

Photographs 

 

Thurs 18th October-

Harvest Festival  

2.40pm 

Y4 & Y5 

parents /carers 

Invited 

 

 

Autumn Term Week 6 
 

Giants 

Last Friday, the children who remained in school took part in their 

very own Giant Day.  They had lots of fun whilst learning new design 

skills by making giant balloon models and even their very own      

puppets. 

 

 

Summer reading challenge 

It is great to see so many of you going above and beyond with your 

reading.  Congratulations to all the children who took part in the 

summer reading challenge and a special  con-

gratulations for those who managed to com-

plete the challenge.  Medals have been 

awarded to completers.  Well done! 

 

School Library 

The school library team have been working hard to maintain our 

school library so that children can make full use of the reading       

material available to us at Sandbrook.  It remains an expectation that 

our children read five times a week to accelerate their progress.  A 

child’s reading comprehension is only as good as their vocabulary. 

Therefore, we encourage children to visit our school library to browse 

the great selection of books available to them, to be read at home.  

Remember, that all children enjoy having stories read to them!    

‘Striving for excellence in everything we do’ 



Harvest Festival 

This year we are supporting the Wirral Food Bank.  Year 4 and Year 5 will be taking our 

assembly on Thursday 18th October at 2.40pm.  Parents of these year groups are invited 

to attend. 

We would like EVERYONE to contribute to our Harvest collection.  If you would like to 

support the Food Bank could the following items to be sent into school from Monday 

15th October. 

Tinned Meat  Tinned Fish   Tinned Fruit   

Pasta Sauce   Long Grain Rice  Packet Soup  

Sponge Puddings  Biscuits    Fruit Squash 

Sugar    Deodorant 

Christmas Art Work 

The children over the past weeks have been completing a piece of Christmas art work.  This has 
now been uploaded onto an external site where parents can log on, find your child's name and 
purchase the art work in the form of Christmas cards, mugs, etc. 

  Log onto  www.mychildsart.co.uk 

  Username: Sandbrook 

  Password: zRwvH-FW 

 

Photographs 

Individual and sibling photographs will be taken on Thursday 19th October.  If you have a 

younger child(ren) at home and you would like a group photograph please be at school 

for 8.50am where you can wait in the family room.  Entrance to the family room is via 

side of reception.   

Open Afternoon 

Parents and carers of all children in Sandbrook are welcome to view their school work 

on Thursday 18th October at 3.15pm. 


